
 

ST. LOUIS SCHOOL 
Circular No. 287 (22-23) 

13th June, 2023 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

Re: Visit to “Hong Kong Biodiversity Museum”  

The Biology Panel of our school is going to organize a visit to the “Hong Kong Biodiversity 

Museum” in the University of Hong Kong.  

Details of the event are as follows: 

Date: 3rd July, 2023 (Monday) 

Venue: The University of Hong Kong 

Gathering Time & Place: 1:30 pm, A202 (Bio Lab.) in St. Louis School 

Dismissal Time & Place: 2:30 pm, The University of Hong Kong 

No. of Participants: 20 

Teacher in charge: Mr CHAN Chun Ket 

 

Please hand in the reply slip to Mr CHAN Chun Ket on or before Thursday, 20th June, 2023. 

Thank you for your kind attention. 

 

          (Mr. CHAN Chun Ket) 

      for  Principal 

 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Reply slip 

Re: Visit to “Hong Kong Biodiversity Museum” 

 

Dear Principal, 

I *allow / do not allow my child _______________________________ of S ____ (     ) to take part 

in the visit to the “Hong Kong Biodiversity Museum” as detailed in your letter dated 12th June, 2023. 

 

 

Signature of Parent/Guardian : ______________________ 

Name of Parent/Guardian : ______________________ 

Emergency Contact Number : ______________________ 

Student’s Mobile Number  : ______________________ 

Date : ______________________ 
 

 

* Please delete as appropriate. 
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